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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ..................... Gill Bordenave
Team Captain .................. Jan Wesdorf
Guest Intro &  Mic......John McClinticl
Thought/Pledge....................Mark Hull
Speaker Intro....................Clint Collier
Set-Up/Take-Down..............Bob Ayres
Ticket Sales.......................Tom Grimm

Birthdays.........................
Anniversaries.......... Bruce Cockerham
Song Leader................ Doug Goodrich
Bulletin Editor............. John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic
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Upcoming  Events

Today:
Thad Koza

Tall Ships 2005, a preview of the fleet that will visit
the west coast in 2005.

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Clint Collier Fills in for Presidential Hiatus

Upcoming Meeting Programs

Oct 26  Special joint meeting at the Concord
Hilton for the annual District Governor
visit.

Saturday, February 5, 2005, our next Crab Feed
Fundraiser.  Mark your calendars now
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For the latest “scoop” on upcoming meet-
ing programs, visit our website and click

on the link on the home page:
www.rotarywc.org



Clint Collier is presiding over our meeting
today.

Recognitions

Bill Larmer enjoyed a nice trip to Rumania,
including a sail down the Danube River.  His
pinot gris won gold medal at the Oregon
State Fair.

September Birthdays

Many happy returns of the day to the follow-
ing Rotarians celebrating birthdays in
September:  Bob Johnston, Tom Kopp,
Andy Marshall, John McClintic, Mark
Hull, Jesse Smyers, Doug Goodrich, and
Russ Anderson.

International House Agricultural Tour—

Saturday Oct 9 t h

Dinner  Hos t s  Needed

We are hosting our annual bus tour of Contra
Costa County agricultural sites for UC
Berkeley I-House students on Saturday, Oc-
tober 9th.  We are setting up home-hosted
dinners for interested students that evening.
This is a great opportunity to meet with grad-
uate students from around the world and
show them some home hospitality.  Hosts
pick-up the guests at 5:30pm, provide dinner,
and then return transport to the Berkeley
campus.  See John Young for details and
sign-ups.

Rossmoor Medical  Center  Golf  Tourna-

ment,  Monday,  October 25th

This tournament was a lot of fun last year, and
we hope to support it again this year.  It is
held at Rossmoor Golf Course, and the $135
pp/ $525 per foursome, is a real bargain on
the charitable tournament schedule.   Great
food and tee prizes and lots of fun.  See Russ
Anderson or Barry Slavin for details.

District Governor Visit ,  TUESDAY, Octo-

ber 26 t h,  Noon, Concord Hilton

Please note this correction to the previ-
ously listed day and date.  All the noon
clubs (Martinez, Pleasant Hill, Concord, Con-
cord Diablo, Walnut Creek) will host the an-
nual district governor visit on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 26th, at 12 Noon, Concord Hilton.  This
will be a regular meeting for our Club for that
week.  All members are encouraged (!!!) to
attend.  President-elect Oscar Wu is taking
sign-ups.

If you can’t attend on October 26th, the local
Sunrise clubs....Clayton Valley Concord Sun-
rise and Walnut Creek Sunrise Club will meet
at 7am SHARP on Tuesday October 19th at
the Oakhurst Country Club. Note all club
members....Clayton Valley

Rotary Reno Train Trip  January 23-24

ANNOUNCEMENTS Sign up with Randy Walker for this annual
fun trip with Rotarians from all over the Bay
Area.

Rotary Foundation Fun Day/Fundraiser

2004-2005 Scheduled for  May 2005

With the District Conference moving to Au-
gust 2004, the Rotary Foundation fun day and
fundraiser will be held in May 2005.  Details
to follow.

Rotary Club of Walnut Creek Community

Foundation

Community Foundation Meetings are held on
the 3rd Tuesday of every month.  Trustees of
the foundation are required to be there, but all
member are invited to come.  We encourage
all members to come and listen and learn more
about our Walnut Creek Rotary Community
Foundation!  If you are interested in coming,
please contact Bob Morgan he will let you
know where the meeting will be held that
month.

Sunshine Committee

Help the Club send good will wishes and sup-
port for Rotarians and spouses recovering
from surgery or experiencing prolonged illness.
Contact Milt Smith.

Get Your Rotary Announcements
in the Bulletin:

Our regular publishing deadline is Sun-
day night.  You can phone your bulletin an-
nouncements to John McClintic by 9:00pm
on Sunday to be sure to be included.  Call
John at 930-7352 and leave your message
on the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to johnm@rotarywc.org.

RECENT CLUB INDUCTEES

Be sure to introduce yourself and welcome
the following new members who have joined
the Club during the past few months:  Lev
Kaganovich, principal with Mechanical De-
sign Studio, Inc., Kim Brandt, owner of Di-
ablo Books, Matt Gheisari, Aladdin Per-
sian Rugs, Saied Gorbani, Gorbani & Asso-
ciates, Zach Sahar, Capital Tax & Financial
Services.


